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Commerce Commission publishes Z Energy cross submission 
 

In response to seven submissions received by the Commerce Commission on Z Energy’s 

application to acquire the shares of Chevron New Zealand, Z has filed a cross submission 

which addresses points raised in the submissions. 

 

This cross submission has been published on the Commerce Commission’s website today 

and is available at: http://comcom.govt.nz/business-competition/mergers-and-

acquisitions/clearances/clearances-register/z-energys-application-for-clearance-to-

acquire-chevron-new-zealand/ 
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